
 

 
 
30 July 2018 
 
 
Andrea Vance 
andrea.vance@stuff.co.nz 
 
 
Dear Ms Vance 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
details of publicly owned buildings and spaces sold by Council 
 
I refer to your e-mail received 22 June 2018 requesting details of all publicly owned buildings 
and spaces sold by the Council in the last five financial years. 
 
Please find attached a spreadsheet of the last five financial years of buildings/spaces sold by 
Council.  Please note none of the properties sold were heritage buildings. 
 
In answer to your final question regarding any possible buildings or spaces identified as possible 
sales over the next five years, currently we have only identified a surplus block of council flats 
which the sale is currently being finalised.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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